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John Maley of the Indianapolis office was quoted extensively in The
Indiana Lawyer's article entitled, "Recent bar passage results 'stunning'"
regarding the Indiana Bar Exam and recent low pass rates. John
co-chairs the Indiana Bar Exam Task Force that includes the deans of
Indiana law schools, state and federal judges, and practitioners
throughout the state.
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